
 

 

  
 

   

 
Joint Standards Committee 18 April 2018 
 
Report of the Monitoring Officer 

 

Membership of the Committee 

Summary 

1. This report advises Members on changes to the Committee 
membership and updates on progress to secure additional Parish 
representation. 

 Background 

2. The Committee is formally established as a Joint Committee of the 
City Council and a number of Parish Councils in the area. There are 
three places available for Parish Members. There has been a 
Parish vacancy for some time and, since the last meeting, the Vice 
Chair, Cllr. Chris Perrett has resigned. 

3. In the past nominations have been sought through the Yorkshire 
Local Council’s Association for Parish Members to join the 
Committee. Once a nomination has been secured the nominee’s 
Parish Council must resolve to become a member of the Joint 
Committee. YLCA have been asked to commence the process of 
filling the current vacancies. 

4. In order to secure more interest in the role the Chair and Vice Chair 
organised a drop in event for Parish Councils in the Autumn and a 
similar event took place in March. 

5. Members will also be aware that the City Council membership of 
the Committee has changed since the last meeting with Councillor 
Mercer being replaced by Councillor Richardson as the nominee of 
the Conservative Group. 

 Recommendations 

6. Members are recommended to: 



 

1) Note the report  

Reason: To ensure that the Committee is aware of efforts to fill 
the current Parish vacancies. 

 

Contact Details 

Author:  
Andrew Docherty 
Monitoring Officer 
Customer and Business 
Support Services 
Tel No. 01904 551004 
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Approved 

√ Date 09/04/18 

 
 

Wards Affected:  List wards or tick box to indicate all All √ 
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